
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O.Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Rate Increase for LG & E 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am in receipt of the proposed rate and tariff increase for LG &E. I am writing you this 
letter to inform you of my opposition to this rate hike. I hope that you will take this 
matter very seriously. LGE has made plenty of money. In this environment of everyone 
tightening their belts, they should have to tighten theirs too. They have been given way 
too much power. I recently saw Chip Keeling on television in damage control about 
cutting peoples power off in these frigid temperatures. The very fact that they would cut 
someone’s power off when the temperature is way below freezing says it all. Those 
people do not give one iota about us as a people. They do not care about our welfare, and 
all they are interested in is our money. I will anxiously await to see if you cave in one 
more time and, of course, give them more of our money. You are supposed to be looking 
out for our benefit and welfare. You are the go between for us and the big power 
company. I know this letter is an exercise in futility. I pretty much know that you are 
going to give them what they want. If no one ever speaks up, then we know for sure what 
the outcome will be. My personal opinion of LGE is that they have turned into greedy 
moneygrubbers, who would turn off your power if you were laying bleeding in the street. 
All I can say about that is, good luck with all of that when those people get to the pearly 
gates. Someday, we all will be responsible for our actions. I hope that you will do the 
right thing for Kentuckians, but alas, I fear you have become a bloodsucker too. 

8008 Red Ced Way 
Louisville, KY 402 19 


